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Folk Moot News:  
The Buttons will 

be there!  

The Tamworth Folk and Rambling Club meets at Bolehall Manor Club in a 

comfortable room with a separate bar area. There is a large car park.  

It meets every Friday evening for a fairly prompt start at 8.30pm with an 

informal sing -around format on most of these evenings.  Any visiting 

performers are welcomed. Special guest evenings are held about four times a 

year as well as occasional feature nights, as advertised on the web site.  

The club is closed throughout the month of August and re -opens on the first 

Friday in September.  

www.tamworthfolkclub.co.uk/  

http://www.bolehallmanorclub.co.uk/  

Dates for your Diary:  

 

18th  May - Paul Mills  

8th June - Revenge of the Wrinklies  

13th -14th July - Folk Moot  

21st Sept - Wild Clover  

16th Nov  - Duffy Brothers  

21st Dec - Christmas "Do"  

Feb 2012 

Folk Moot News:  
Stalls outside Sat pm!  
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Some folks might sa -ay that I'm no good  

That I wouldn't settle down if I could  

But when that open ro -oad starts to callin' me  

There's somethin' o'er the hill that I gotta see  

Sometimes it's har - rd but you gotta understand  

When the Lord made me, He made a Ra -amblin' Man....  

   ð Hank Williams, Sr.  

A traveller on foot sees a great many things 

that elude one who is moving post -haste.  

   ð Xavier de Maistre  

The traveller that resolutely follows a rough and winding path, will 

sooner reach the end of his journey, than he that is always changing 

his direction, and wastes the hours of day - light in looking for 

smoother ground, and shorter passages.  

   ð Dr. Johnson  

If you stay at home, you wonõt wear out your shoes. 

 

The smoothest way is sometimes full of stones.  

 

   ð Yiddish folk sayings  

The Pleasures of Rambling  
Courtesy Ray Clare 
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When I was 13 years old, I walked past a neighbourÙs house 

and blasting from the open window came the sound of Buddy 

Holly singing ÖOh Boy×.  I froze, unable to move until it 

ended.  Three years later, I was re - introduced to Buddy Holly 

and his music by a colleague when I started work.  Since then 

I have absorbed Presley, The Beatles and all the other great 

originators of rock Øn roll, but Buddy Holly was always and 

still is at the heart of my music.  

                                                                     Nick  

Nick Dalmedo tells Folk Ramblings 
about the all too short career and the 
amazing catalogue of music left by 

Buddy Holly  

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/File:Buddy_holley_headstone.jpg
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/File:GlassesSign.jpg
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Charles Hardin Holley was born on September 7, 1936.  He  was always called 

"Buddy" by his family because he was so nice to everyone. His older brothers 

taught him to play guitar, four -string banjo and lap steel guitar, and at the age 

of five, he won a talent contest.  

Holly saw Elvis Presley  sing and began to incorporate a rockabilly  style. On 

October 15, 1955, he opened the bill for Presley.  Following this, Decca  signed 

him to a contract, misspelling his name as "Holly". He later formed his own band, 

The Crickets. In January 1957, Decca informed Holly his contract would not be 

renewed, insisting, however, that he could not record the same songs for 

anyone else for five years.  On May 27, 1957, "That'll Be The Day" was released 

as a single, credited to the Crickets to try to bypass Decca's claimed legal 

rights. When the song became a hit, Decca decided not to press its claim.  

"Peggy Sue" was originally written as "Cindy Lou" (after Holly's niece), but Holly 

changed it as a tip of the hat to Crickets drummer Jerry Allison's girlfriend, 

Peggy Sue Gerron. Allison wanted the song to be named after Gerron to make 

up for a recent fight. The two later married.  

Holly wrote "True Love Ways" about his relationship with his wife, Maria.  

As he was still having trouble getting his royalties, Buddy was forced to go back 

on the road.   Following a performance in Iowa, Holly chartered a small airplane 

to take him to the next stop on the tour.  He died when the plane crashed soon 

after taking off in the early morning hours of February 3.   His bandmate, 

Waylon Jennings,  had given up his seat on the plane, causing Holly to jokingly 

tell Jennings, "I hope your ol' bus freezes up!" Jennings shot back facetiously, 

"Well, I hope your ol' plane crashes!" It was a statement that would haunt 

Jennings for decades.  

Twelve years later, in 1971, Don McLean  released his single, "American Pieó, to 

commemorate Buddy Hollyõs death. It begins with the reference to the tragedy 

as "The Day the Music Died.ó 

Holly influenced many other singers during and after a career that lasted 

barely two years. Keith Richards once said Holly had "an influence on 

everybody"  and Bruce Springsteen said, "I play Buddy Holly every night before 

I go on; that keeps me honest."  
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    Got a Ukulele?  
 
   A few of us are aiming to learn the    
chords for two songs, have a quick 
practice during a break on a Friday and 
do them in the second half.  As a 
group, weõll then be able to show off 
our skills (or lack of them in my case!) 
on the Uke.  
 
Any suggestions for the two songs would 
be welcome (though for me, please keep 
the chords simple!).  
 
Bob Blake  
Mob: 07961 370 116  
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Bolebridge Railway viaduct was built to carry the 

Birmingham to Derby Railway and is known locally as the 

Nineteen Arches. It was officially opened on 4th August 

1839 by George Stephenson driving his engine, Tamworth, 

over it. The Victorian brick and iron bridge, that can be 

seen to the left of the photograph, was built to replace 

the medieval Bolebridge, which was demolished in 1877 

following a severe accident.  

Courtesy Ray Clare  

Heritage within walking distance of Bolehall Manor  

Folk Moot News:  
Irish Session in the bar  
Saturday afternoon!  



 

 

Tamworth Folk and Rambling Club   
8 


